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THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
WASHINGTON

August 19, 1958

Dear Mr. Dulles:

I appreciate very much your
sending me your Sino-Soviet Economic
reports and look forward to reviewing
them with considerable interest.

With my best personal regards,

Sincerely,

Lliceen

Attorney Genera

Honorable Allen W. Dulles

Director, Central
Intelligence Agency

Washington, D, C.
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